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Notice is hereby given by the Parochial Church Council that the
proposal to install toilets inside St John the Baptist Church,
Halesowen, West Midlands, B63 4AF, will necessitate the relocation of
the Felix Smith wall tablet plaque. If you are a descendant or relative
of the deceased and are concerned about this, please contact
david.scotton@halasteam.org.uk
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